
 

 

SML/SEC/2024-25-048 
                      23rd July, 2024 

 
Dy. General Manager, 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
P.J Towers, 
Dalal Street Fort,  
Mumbai-400 001 

The Secretary, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra- Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 505192 Scrip Code: SMLISUZU 

 
  Ref:      Regulations 30 and 47 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015    

   

   Sub:     Newspaper Publication for the shareholders of the Company 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are enclosing herewith the Newspaper clippings of the Notice published by the Company 
in the Financial Express (English), Indian Express (English) and Punjabi Tribune (Punjabi) 
editions today i.e. 23rd July, 2024 in connection with the proposed transfer of shares to 
Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Authority in respect of the shares on which 
dividend is unpaid/unclaimed from last seven consecutive years. 
 

The above is for your information and records. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For SML ISUZU LIMITED 
 
 

 
(PARVESH MADAN) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS-31266 
pmadan@smlisuzu.com 
 
 
 
 



Financial Express  

Dated: 23.07.2024 

 

 

 

 



The Indian Express  

Dated: 23.07.2024 

 

 



Punjabi Tribune  

Dated: 23.07.2024 
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